
 
BY EMAIL 

 
January 20, 2022 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) 
 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application 
 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Submission on the Final Draft Payment 

Amounts Order 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0290 
 
Pursuant to the OEB’s Decision on Draft Payment Amounts Order (Decision on DPAO) 
dated January 12, 2022, OPG filed a final draft payment amounts order and appendices 
on January 17, 2022. A revised version of the final draft payment amounts order and 
appendices was filed by OPG on January 19, 2022 to correct typographic errors in two 
appendices. 

OEB staff has reviewed the revised final draft payment amounts order and appendices 
and has confirmed that OPG implemented the OEB’s direction of Alternative C as the 
rate smoothing option. OEB staff is satisfied that the revised final draft payment 
amounts order is consistent with the OEB’s Decision on DPAO. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Shuo Zhang 
Senior Advisor, Electricity Distribution: Major Rate Applications & Consolidations 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2020-0290 
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